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 Events/Promotions 

o Every Monday - Mindful Mile 

12pm – Starts at The 1855 Room 

Take a stroll around campus with our Registered Dietitian, Aliz!   

o Monday, Dec. 8th at 4pm - Vegetarian Focus Group 

Aliz and Joanna are hosting a Vegetarian Focus Group to help us better 

plan for the upcoming semester both in retail and resident dining. Please 

reach out to us (or have friends reach out) if they are interested. 

sdhmktg@tcnj.edu or sdhrd@tcnj.edu.  

o Wednesday, December 10th – Fuel Up! 

4pm – 9pm – The Atrium at Eickhoff – Fuel up at our dinner with a menu full 

of brain foods! Relieve some stress with fun activities to get your mind off 

of finals!  

 Tour of TDubs! 

o What did you think?  

o  The consensus was that it looked awesome! Everyone can’t wait to 

see it opened! 

o Will hours be changing? 

o We are still working to determine that, but we do expect a change 

in hours…it would still be a late night facility, but part of it may open 

earlier.  

 TDubs Logo 

o Which one did SG and RHA select?  

o We’re proud to present our new logo:  

 

 DSC Staff Member of the Week/Month 
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o Any nominations?  

 Follow up from last week 

o 91.3 does come in! We’ve been playing it within the rotation of other 

stations to ensure variety. 

o Regarding cross-contamination at the wok with allergens – we reviewed 

the wording on the existing clings and find it to be sufficient: Please inform 

your server if you have a food allergy, we’ll be glad to accommodate to 

ensure your safety. We also encourage you to meet with our Campus 

Registered Dietitian, Aliz Holzmann, as she can help you navigate all our 

dining locations with regard to your food allergy. Email Aliz at 

sdhrd@tcnj.edu today to set up your FREE appointment. 

 Comments from students 

o Dates on Simply To Go items are frequently missing. Why is this?    

o We’ll look into this to see why they are missing.  
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